
Tue, Sep 5, 2023 at 3:24 PM EDT (GMT-04:00)From: Griffin, David <David.Griffin@dnr.ga.gov>

RFQ - Seismic Stability Analysis Review

To: Cribb, Steve <Steve_Cribb@golder.com>

Steve –
 
Hope you are doing well.  I am writing today to request a quote from WSP for review of a seismic stability analysis performed
by another firm.  A Scope of Work is attached.    Please forward this to whoever in your firm is best equipped to respond to
this RFQ.  If you will need a copy of the analysis to be reviewed to prepare your proposal, please let me know and we will get a
copy to you.  It is anticipated that the review will be submitted to Safe Dams within 45 days of award by EPD.
 
Please have your proposal and any supporting documents submitted to me via e-mail by Friday, September 15.
 
Thanks for your support of the Georgia Safe Dams Program.  If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask.
 
David
 
 
David M. Griffin, P.E.
Program Manager
Safe Dams Program
2 Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive SE
Suite 1052 East Tower
Atlanta, Georgia 30334
(470) 524-0663
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